
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

21st May 2021 
Dear Parent/Guardian 
 
As of Monday 24th May 2021, we will be reallocating our areas for Year Group social times.  This also 
means that their Year Group toilets will alter too (ensuring that their new social area is by their Year 
Group toilet). 
 
All pupils have been informed of the changes by their form tutors and Heads of Year, throughout this 
week. 
 
New Year Group Social areas will be as follows…. 

 
 

Year 
Group 

 

 
Social Area Allocated 

 
Toilets Allocated 

7 School Canteen Boys – Welsh Corridor 
Girls – By Library 

8 Science Courtyard with picnic benches & MUGA 
(however, no eating on the MUGA area) 

Science toilets 

9 Upper Top Yard and Picnic Benches 
 

 
Boys – Maths Corridor 
Girls – By Music 10 Outside Classroom and garden by staff car park 

 

 
Wet Weather arrangements  
Three bells will ring and all pupils are to make their way to their form classroom and sit sensibly at 
their desks.  No pupils are to remain outside. 
 
Please remind your young person that all litter should be placed in the nearest bin.  It has been 
disappointing to have to speak to pupils about the amount of litter around our site.  We need to look 
after our environment. 
 
Our one way system in the building remains in place and pupils should exit the building when moving 
between rooms and social time. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
Mrs A Slinn 
Headteacher 

 

YSGOL BRYN ALYN 
CHURCH STREET, GWERSYLLT, WREXHAM, LL11 4HD 

Tel: (01978) 720700     Fax: (01978) 752889  
Website:  www. ysgolbrynalyn.co.uk    

e-mail: mailbox@ysgolbrynalyn.wrexham.sch.uk 
 

Headteacher: Mrs Adele Slinn, B.A. (Hons.) NPQSL, NPQH 
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